
ADVISORY TO PARENTS OF PESTICIDE APPLICATION 
 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
You have the right to be informed prior to any application of a pesticide made to school property during this school year.  
In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied without prior notice to prevent injury to students and staff, but you 
will be notified following any such application.  If you would like prior notification, please complete the information 
below and submit to: 
   
   Arlington Local School 
   336 S. Main 
   Arlington, OH  45814 
 
   Ph:  419-365-5121 
 
*********************************************************************************************** 
 

 PRIOR NOTIFICATION OF PESTICIDE APPLICTION REQUEST  
 
 

Parent Name ________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name(s) ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade Levels ______________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address __________________________________________________ 
 
City, Zip _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Day Phone Number ____________________________________________________ 
 
Evening Phone Number _________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please check one: 
 
   I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide application inside the school building. 
 
   I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide application on the outside ground of the school  
  building. 
 
   Both of the above. 
 
 
 
___________________________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Parent Signature       Date 
 


